
Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, Washington  99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 

April 28, 2023 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

RE:  Dockets UE-220053, UG-22054, and UE-210854 – Multi-Year Rate Plan Metrics 

Compliance Filing – Supplemental 2022 Information 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

On January 24, 2023, in compliance with paragraph 193 of Final Order 10/04 in Dockets UE-220053, 

UG-220054, and UE-210854 (Consolidated), Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (Avista or the 

Company), made its compliance filing, which included the measures and calculations outlined in 

Table 8 of the Final Order for the years 2019-2022. Regarding the Operational Efficiency and 

Earnings metrics required, the Company noted that data for calendar year 2022 would not be available 

until after the Company’s next earnings call, scheduled for February 22, 2023, or until the Company’s 

FERC Form 1 has been filed by the end of April. All information for 2022 is now available and is 

provided within the enclosed spreadsheet. New information is highlighted for reference.  

If you have any questions regarding this filing, you can contact me at 509-495-2782 or 

shawn.bonfield@avistacorp.com.   

Sincerely, 

/S/ Shawn Bonfield 

Shawn Bonfield 

Sr. Manager of Regulatory Policy & Strategy 
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